
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  October 17, 2019   RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM:  Mike Berkvens, Manager of Development & Transportation 
 
SUBJECT: Closure of Old Lakeshore Road Update 
 
 
Old Lakeshore Road will remain closed overnight between Helen Avenue and 
Centre Avenue.  
 
Temporary measures are being taken to mitigate further erosion along Old 
Lakeshore Road. Weather and road conditions will be reassessed tomorrow 
morning. Further information will be released upon reassessment. 
 
Old Lakeshore Road is not passable at Marion Avenue. Residents residing east 
of Marion Avenue should access their homes from the east using Mandaumin 
Road. Residents west of Marion Avenue including residents on Marion Avenue 
should access their homes from the west using side streets off Waterworks 
Road. 
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For more information please contact: 
Mike Berkvens, Manager of Development & Transportation 
mike.berkvens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3359 
 
Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3265 
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